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Fw: Making Sun Valley more Scenic & Beautiful by Removing the Ugly Power Lines!

Katrin Sharp <ksharp@ketchumidaho.org>
Mon 1/18/2021 8:03 PM
To:  Katrin Sharp <ksharp@ketchumidaho.org>

From: Matsey, Bob C  
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2021 5:38 PM 
To: Par�cipate <par�cipate@ketchumidaho.org> 
Cc: Matsey, Bob C  
Subject: Making Sun Valley more Scenic & Beau�ful by Removing the Ugly Power Lines!
 
Dear Ketchum,
 
I would love to see the City of Ketchum take up a Project to ‘Beau�fy the City’ by removing the ugly Telephone
wires that obstruct and kill our views of the magnificent mountains all around us!
 
It just doesn’t make sense that we have all this beauty around us, the gorgeous mountain views, and we have
Telephone wires and poles in all the views and pictures?  You drive down the street and look up to the mountain
and the first thing you see is WIRES!  It’s really a shame!
 
Why is this, and why is nothing being done to start this effort?
 
I would love to see this taken up and some type of plan developed to start moving the lines under ground.
 
Thank you,
Bob Matsey
2716 B  Warm Springs Road
Ketchum, Id
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